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Montenegro warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Sweden.

With the full respect and admiration, Montenegro recognizes the efforts made by Sweden in order to continuously improve the enjoyment of human rights for every citizen. We welcome the activities towards drawing up the third national action plan for human rights as well as the adoption of the long term Strategy for Roma inclusion in 2012-2032. 

Montenegro would escpecially like to commend the Sweden for submitting a mid-term report on the implementation of the UPR first cycle recommendations, which we believe as an  important part of the UPR mechanism provides further accountability.

We noted that CERD expressed concerns at the increased reports of racially motivated hate speech against visible minorities, including Muslims, Afro-Swedes, Roma and Jews, particularly in the media and on the Internet. Could the delegation of Sweden elaborate on the activities undertaken to address this phenomenon, as well as to adopt special measures to promote equal opportunities, address structural discrimination and enhance strategies against 

inequality and discrimination faced by immigrants, foreign-born citizens, and indigenous and minority groups.

Montenegro makes the following recommendations to the Government: 

1. To take necesarry measures to promote tolerance, intercultural dialogue and respect for diversity;
2. To ratify Third Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure
Thank you.
